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Marilyn Slater 
1951 47th St  #130 
San Diego, CA 92102-1384 
 
 
March 26, 2003 
 
Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Lorraine Hunt 
Office of Management and Budget, NEOB 
Room 10202, 725 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20503 
 
 
Dear Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Hunt: 
 
I am a Senior Citizen and am 75 years young.  I go hiking and sincerely 
want a safe environment for myself and my grandchildren.  Considering 
anyone over 70 as only 64 % as valuable is an insult.  This thinking can 
hurt young children too.I have worked as a School Nurse and know that your 
thinking is faulty.  I heard about this issue from 20/20 Vision but I will 
be talking to my friends about your favoritism for industry. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Marilyn H Slater 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


